
 

 

 
 
APL/SECT/DLH/SE: 2019-20                                                       25th March 2020 

Electronic Filing                                                           
                                   
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza” Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E),  
Mumbai-400051 
 
 
NSE Symbol : APLAPOLLO 

Department of Corporate Services/Listing 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower,  
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Scrip Code : 533758 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re: Intimation under regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
We wish to inform you that as a responsible Corporate Citizen, the Company has 
taken various measures for protecting its employees, workmen and their families etc. 
at various offices and plant locations from the spread of COVID 19. 
 
Further, pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI –LODR, 2015, we also inform you 
that the operations and manufacturing activities at all offices and plants have been 
temporarily closed till further notice as per the directions of the respective State 
Governments, to contain the spread of COVID 19 pandemic. 
 
The situation is dynamic and critical and we are monitoring the same very closely. 
Decision on closure of plants and other units and the resumption of operations 
generally, will depend on further directions from the respective State Governments. 
  
We request you to kindly take the above information on your record. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours faithfully 
For APL Apollo Tubes Limited 

 
Deepak CS 
Company Secretary 


